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Our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home enjoyed getting creative (and messy!) doing some pumpkin carving this

week.

Our ladies and gents helped scoop out the insides and then draw a picture on the pumpkin ready for carving.

They were delighted to see the ‘spooktacular’ Halloween display of all our pumpkins at the end of the day; this activity went down

a storm and everybody said how lovely it had been getting into the spirt of things.
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